Welcome to STEM!

Parents and families, I hope you enjoyed your summer and
were able to make great memories with your family during
the break. I am so excited to start this school year off and
share exciting new lessons and challenges I have planned for
scholars. In addition to project-based learning with PLTW
and coding with Wonder Robotics (Blockly App) we will also be
adding Digital Citizenship to our curriculum in the STEM Lab
at Columbia this year.

Digital Citizenship

Blockly

Ms. Curtis
Rm 310
amanda.curtis@slps.org

Download Blockly App
Students can join classs
with teacher code QRB6T




